
 
 

 
From: Pogoriler, Eve [mailto:epogoriler@cov.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2010 5:27 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: K42BZ 
 

Mohammad:  

Thank you for following up with me today regarding the application for an STA for K42BZ.  You 
asked for the station's current power level.  The station is operating at 30% of its authorized ERP 
of 18.7 kW.  In other words, it is operating at 5.61 kW.  You also asked for confirmation that, 
aside from the reduced power, the station hasn't needed to make any other changes from the 
authorized operations.  The station has confirmed this point. 

Please let me know if you have any other questions, and I will seek a prompt response from the 
station.  
Respectfully,  

 

Eve Pogoriler | Covington & Burling LLP 
1201 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20004-2401 
Tel. 202.662.5345 | Fax 202.778.5345  

This message is from a law firm, and, together with its attachments, may contain information that 
is confidential or legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately 
advise the sender by reply e-mail that this message has been inadvertently transmitted to you 
and delete this e-mail from your system. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. Thank you.  


